
 

English 

The children will be using superheroes 

as their focus. They will be designing 

and creating their own comics, writing 

a superhero story, creating excellent 

poems and making hero fact files.  

 

P.E. 

During our P.E. sessions 

we will be learning to 

move with control using 

both the floor space and 

apparatus. We will also 

create and repeat short 

dances. 

 

Arts 

The children will have regular 

opportunities to make and create 

drawings, paintings and models. We will 

be designing our own superhero vehicles. 

We will also be looking at Andy Warhol 

and exploring pop art. 

During our music sessions, the children 

will explore different sounds and develop 

their skills in listening and identifying 

sounds.  

 

Your help 
 

Children need to be in line at 8.50am, please let 
your child enter the classroom on their own. They 
need to be picked up at 3.15pm outside the 
classroom in the infant playground. 
 
Please ensure all items of uniform, P.E. kits etc. are 
clearly named. They do go missing! 
 
We aim to change the reading books and listen to 
the children read in school two times a week 
(Monday and Wednesday). Please understand 
there may be the odd occasion where this may not 
be possible. 
 
Similarly we appreciate your support in hearing the 
children read to you. It really does make a 
difference to their ability to read and write. 
 
Our P.E. sessions are on Tuesday and Thursday. 
Please make sure your child has their PE kit in 
school.  

 

RE and PSHE 

We will be looking at both the topics of God 

and Incarnation and see how they relate to 

Christians and how they celebrate these 

things.  

 

Superheroes! 
Maths 

We will be looking at Place Value where 
we look at numbers, partition them and 
finding the 10s and 1s. We will also be 
looking at addition and subtraction and 
looking at how we can use our 
knowledge of numbers to inform our 
calculations. We will be looking at 
money and solving problems using 
money and our knowledge of numbers 
and calculations. We will also be looking 
at multiplication, looking at the patterns 
of numbers with the 2s,5s and 10 times 
tables. 

 History / Geography 

We will be looking at the history of real 
superheroes, finding out what they did 
and why they were super.  

In Geography, we will be looking at 
physical and human geography using 
satellite images to help us.  

 

Science and Computing 

We will look at materials and how certain things need 

to be made from certain materials to be effective in 

what they do.  We will also look at seasonal change 

and how our planet helps this happen.   

The children will be using the iPads to create pop art 

style self-portraits inspired by Andy Warhol.  They will 

be looking at e-safety, writing blog posts and using 

computers for Mathletics, Bug Club and Times Table 

Rock Stars. 

 

Our blog is: nightingaleclassblog.wordpress.com 

Twitter: @mrmunro_teacher 


